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HCA K-5 Notes

Date: 2/11/2022

Administrators’ Note

WOW! We have had a busy couple of weeks at HCA. Between Catholic Schools Week,
snow days, makeup activity days, Principal for a Day, and Valentines parities, the fun just
hasn’t stopped - and neither has the learning! Please enjoy these photos documenting our
recent days.
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Upcoming Dates
CAMPUS MASSES: Calling all parents! Your students would love to see you at their
campus Masses during the week. We know because of COVID-19, you may not have
attended a campus Mass in a while, and we want to encourage you to return!
o Wednesdays, 8:00 am - Mass @ OLP for Intermediate students
o Fridays, 8:05 am - Mass @ St. Michael for Primary students
Thursday, February 17: Feast of the Seven Holy Founders
Friday, February 18: HCA Spirit Wear DRESS DOWN
o This is the final makeup dress down from Catholic Schools Week
o Students at the Primary and Intermediate campuses may choose to dress
like a parent in honor of Parent Appreciation Day!
Monday, February 21: Presidents’ Day - NO SCHOOL
Friday, February 25: OLP and HCA Adoration Day. Please sign up for a time to
come and be with Jesus!

HCPA Happenings:

e The last Uniform Resale will be March 27th from 11-1 at SMA

Additional Information

e Registration and enrollment for the upcoming 2022-2023 school year is
now open! Please log in to your FACTS family portal to complete the
re-enrollment process.

e The Intermediate Campus is still collecting family photos for our hallway display.
Email a photo of your family to Katie Stein, kstein@hca-stl.org

From the Academic and Student Life Committee of the
Board of Directors - Colleen Mooney, Nick Kheriaty,
Christi Peters

Happy belated Catholic Schools’ Week! Though the snow has thrown a wrench into the
week, we'd still like to celebrate and recognize parents as the primary educators of your
children. The Academic and Student Life subcommittee of the Holy Cross Academy
Board of Directors seeks to partner with you and hear your input on the education of
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your child(ren). Your input will help us continue to deliver on our mission to provide the
highest quality academic and faith formation program where each student develops
spiritually, intellectually, and socially. Please take about 5-10 minutes to fill out the
attached survey so we can better understand the academic needs of our HCA students.
We plan on using the feedback we get to make recommendations to the board and
administrators as to how to best serve our families. Please complete the survey by
Monday, February 14. We greatly appreciate your time! Holy Cross Academy Parent

Survey

Attachments

e Save the Date: Totus Tuus
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